

Report of the Meeting of the North Central Area Joint Policing Sub Committee held on the 16th April 2018

1. Minutes of meeting held on 15th January, 2018

Order: Agreed

2. Parking and Traffic issues in and around access to the shops at Clare Hall - Tom Brabazon

Order: Item deferred to next meeting 16th July 2018

3. Safety Forum Updates:

Order: Elaine Mulvenny and Deirdre Murphy updated the Committee on the local safety forums. Vanessa Carey had sent her apologies; Clongriffin/Belmayne report was circulated after the Agenda.

4. Case Management - Garda Valerie Brennan

Order: Garda Valerie Brennan gave a presentation on Case Management followed by questions and answers.

5. Garda Report - Superintendent Gerry Donnelly and Superintendent Joe O'Connor

Order: The Garda gave an overview of crime statistics for the area. This was followed by a discussion with regard to anti social/joyriding in Darndale, community policing, the TAG Programme.

6. CCTV: Raheny

Order: Discussion took place regarding CCTV.

7. North Central JPC Sub Draft Plan 2018 - For discussion

Order: Draft Work Plan 2018 circulated to Committee, followed by discussion.

8. Any Other Business and future items

Next meeting 16th July 2018 at 11.30.

Larry O'Toole

Chathaoirleach 16th April 2018

Attendance:

Members:

Ardmheara Mícheál Mac Donncha Edel Moran Sean Paul Mahon John Lyons Chief Superintendent Mark Curran Deirdre Tobin, Clontarf Residents Association Keave O Donnell, Community Law & Mediation

Members:

Deirdre Heney Alison Gilliland Tom Brabazon Damien O'Farrell Superintendent Joe O'Connor Superintendent Gerry Donnelly

Members:

Ciaran O'Moore Larry O'Toole Naoise O'Muiri

Apologies:

Vanessa Carey

Officers

Dave Dinnigan, Area Manager Elaine Mulvenny, Assistant Area Manager Deirdre Murphy, Administrative Officer Samantha Rooney, Assistant Staff Officer

Non-Members:

Garda Valerie Brennan